

Executive Headteacher: Mr Stephen Snelson

Head of School: Mrs Rachel Watts

Assistant Headteacher: Miss Jessica Hall / Mrs Polly Press

Copt Oak Road, Narborough, Leicestershire LE19 3EF

16th September 2024

## **Parent Workshop**

Dear Families,

We would like to invite you to join us for a parent workshop, which will focus on how you best support your child with their learning in phonics and maths.

The workshop will provide you with useful information about the teaching of phonics and with phonics strategies that can be used to support your child with reading and writing. It will also give an overview of the maths objectives we will cover this year and resources you can use at home to aid your child's learning.

The workshop will take place on Thursday 3<sup>rd</sup> October 2024 at 4pm, lasting no more than one hour.

This workshop will take place in the classroom.

Children who are in the class are welcome to attend, but they will need to be seated during the workshop and **not** playing with the resources in the classroom. Unfortunately, we will not be able to accommodate siblings at this event.

Please use the following form to sign up to the workshop:

https://forms.office.com/e/aTpPEarNWH

Many thanks

Mrs Startin

